Letter from school to parents

Dear Parents/Carer 
At school your child has been experiencing headache that is impacting on their wellbeing. Headache is a common problem amongst school students, and we have a health policy that aims to support this. 
You can find further information on the “Heads Up – it’s time to get to grips with headache” web page of the Ted Wragg Trust.  https://www.tedwraggtrust.co.uk/heads-up-headache
If you are concerned, you may wish to ask your GP to assess your child and advise you. 

Yours sincerely 



